
 
 

  Highcliffe School Student Bulletin 
 

Monday 4th - Friday 8th January 2010: Week A 
 

Thought for the week: 
One resolution I have made, and try always to keep, is this: To rise above the little things.  

John Burroughs 

 

 

 
 

Merits: Year 7, 8 and 9 students – remember to keep collecting merits this term! Merits in organisers can 

be cashed in on Monday, Thursday and Friday lunchtimes in the Library. Don’t forget – teachers can award 

merits electronically as well – keep a regular eye on your merits total in My Highcliffe! 

 

Instrument and Voice Lessons: A reminder to students that instrument and voice lessons 

start the week beginning 11th January and if anyone has not yet paid then the money needs to 

be brought in to the Finance Office by Wednesday 6th January at the latest to avoid missing 

the first lesson. 

 

World Challenge: A reminder for all Year 10/11 World Challenge students that there is another meeting on 

Tuesday 5th January to give Tim an opportunity to cover any information that I missed in his absence.  

3.15pm in AT3. Mr Nicholls. 

 

The Big Walk Sponsorship Money:  Thank you very much to all of you who have collected and handed in 

your sponsorship money raised by The Big Walk last term.  The total raised so far stands 

at £13,271.76.   

If you have still not brought in the money, please hand it in, together with your 

sponsorship form, to Finance as soon as possible.  If you have lost your original 

sponsorship form, we have a copy and can give you a replacement.  You need to see Mrs 

Kennedy if this is the case or if you have any other problem regarding returning the 

money. 

 

Japanese visit to Highcliffe: A number of students have expressed an interest in hosting a Japanese 

student. Unfortunately, our partner school, Johoku, is not due to visit us this year for reasons beyond our 

control. Mr Bryden would like to thank you for your interest. Everything will be back to normal next year, so 

if you wish to host then look out for information at the start of 2011.  

 

 



Music Notices 

 

Music clubs will restart next week:  

 

Guitar Club – Tuesday lunchtimes at 1.30pm in EX2 

Year 7 Boys Choir – Wednesday lunchtimes at 1.30pm in EX3 

 

Harmonious Funk Jazz Orchestra, Shout! and Vocalis – will restart later in the term 

 

PE Notices 

 

Result: Year 8 Boys Football County Cup vs All Saints – Won 6-2 

 
 

P.E. FIXTURES/PRACTICES 4th – 8th JANUARY 2010 

 LUNCHTIME AFTER SCHOOL 

 

Monday 

 

  

 

Tuesday 

 

 Year 7 Basketball V Arnewood (H) (SHM) Start 3:30 

Finish 5:00pm 

Year 10 / 11 Trampoline Club Finish 4:15pm (LSN) 

U13 Girls Football training (CFM) Finish 4:15 

Year 9 Leadership day at Bournemouth University 

Depart: 8.30am Return 3:15pm (CFM) 

Wednesday 

 

 U13 Girls County Cup Quarter Final vs Dorchester 

Middle School K.O 11am (A) Depart;9.00am Return 

Approx: 1.oopm (CFM) 

Thursday  6th Form STAC training 1.30pm – 4.30pm in gym (MWR) 

Year 8 Basketball v Arnewood (A) (SHM) Start 3:30 

Finish 5:00pm 

 

Friday 

 

  

 

I WONDER…?  Does electricity weigh anything? 

 


